Project Update – Clean Water for DEPDC’s Underprivileged Children

Since the project’s inception, donations through Global Giving have provided safe, clean water for drinking, washing, and bathing for over 300 children at DEPDC.  The center has installed a new water tank behind the main building which holds school classrooms, girls’ dormitories, a 24-hour Child Helpline, Child Voice Radio community radio station, and administrative offices.  A new pump and water pipes have also been added to complete the water system for the main building.  

DEPDC still needs to install a large water storage tank and filter to replace the underground tank destroyed by tree roots last year.  This new tank will be above ground and protected by an awning to prevent weather and natural damage.  The at-risk children of DEPDC are only a few weeks away from having a sanitary, safe water system.  
The completion of the water system at the main building has eased the burden on children who previously carried water to the site everyday.  Installation of the new water system has provided an opportunity for the children to learn about the importance of potable water, increased appreciation for water as a precious natural resource, and facilitated lessons on how to conserve water in daily activities.

Thank you so much for your support of this project.  Your involvement has made an impact in the daily lives of the children at DEPDC.  Please look our website at www.depdc.org for other organizational updates, including our newsletter.  
